
 

TEZPUR UNIVERISTY 

 

NOTICE 

19/02/2021 

 
This is hereby notified that the date for submission of MBA 

application form for the session 2021-22 of Tezpur University have 

been extended to 31st March 2021 due to postponement of C-MAT 

examination. As the date has been extended, this year February MAT 

will be considered for shortlisting candidates for GDPI for selection 

to the MBA programme.  

 
 

Sd/- 

Controller of Examinations 

Tezpur University 


